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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 10:08 PM

To: Webb, Beth

Subject: Re: L1A Service Motion

Great. Thanks.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On May 15, 2014, at 9:12 PM, "Webb, Beth" <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Robert Dichiara <rdichiara@kronotexusa.com> 

Date: May 15, 2014 at 2:06:57 PM EDT 

To: "Webb, Beth (BethWebb@gov.sc.gov)" <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> 

Cc: Norm Voss <nvoss@kronotexusa.com>, "Hill, John A." 

<John.Hill@ogletreedeakins.com>, Danny Black <dblack@southerncarolina.org> 

Subject: RE: L1A Service Motion 

Hello Ms. Webb, 

  

Please pass on our sincere appreciation for the assistance we received from Governor 

Haley and her staff.  We have always appreciated the support she has shown Kronotex 

USA.  We would love to have Governor Haley visit our facility in Barnwell if she could fit 

it into his schedule.   If so, please let us know. 

  

Thank you again for your support. 

  

Norm Voss – Member of the Board of Kronotex USA Holdings, Inc. 

Robert Dichiara – Vice President – CFO 

  

  
Kronotex USA Holdings, Inc. 
810 Technology Drive 
Barnwell, SC  29812 
Office (803) 541+3491 
Cell (404) 713+2823  
Email: rdichiara@kronotexusa.com 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.
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From: Hill, John A. [mailto:John.Hill@ogletreedeakins.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 1:15 PM 
To: Webb, Beth (BethWebb@gov.sc.gov) 
Cc: Robert Dichiara; Norm Voss 

Subject: FW: L1A Service Motion 

  

Beth:   Please see below. 

  

On behalf of Kronotex and myself, please accept my sincere gratitude to Governor Haley 

and to you for helping to create a successful outcome. 

  

My Best Regards. 

5.15.14 

  

  

John A. Hill | Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, Smoak & Stewart, P.C. 
1320 Main Street, Suite 600 | Columbia, SC 29201 | Telephone: 803-252-1300 | Fax: 
803-254-6517 
john.hill@ogletreedeakins.com | www.ogletreedeakins.com | Bio 

  

From: Sykes, Patricia (L. Graham) [mailto:Patricia_Sykes@lgraham.senate.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 12:28 PM 
To: Hill, John A. 
Subject: L1A Service Motion 

  

Mr. Hill, Senator Graham is pleased to inform you that 

Vermont Service Center filed  a Service Motion to reopen 

the petition filed by Kronotex for a L1A visa for Mr. Wedig 

Graf Grote. 

  

The petition has been approved.   Notification will be sent 

within a few days.  Thank you.    

  
Patricia Sykes 
Office of Senator Lindsey Graham 
530 Johnnie Dodds Boulevard 
Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 
(843) 849 3887 fax (843) 971 3669 
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This transmission is intended only for the proper recipient(s). It is confidential and may contain attorney-client privileged 
information. If you are not the proper recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any 
unauthorized review, copying, or use of this message is prohibited. 

Unless expressly stated to the contrary herein, nothing in this message was intended or written to be used, nor may be 
relied upon or used: (a) to avoid any penalties that could be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as 
amended, or (b) to recommend or support the promotion or marketing of any federal tax transaction or issue discussed 
herein.  
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